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Hi Julie,

In response to the applicant's memorandum following the hearing I am writing to tell you
that I support whole heartedly the memorandum by the KCB which states that the
applicant has had ample time to present his plan and should not be allowed further. If I
had anymore time this week/month/year, I would write you a more personal
memorandum.

All the best

Ed Thompson
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